
Tori  Spelling  &  Dean
McDermott  Give  Each  Other
Mani-Pedis

90210  star  Tori
Spelling and her family seem to always be making news.  This
week is no different, with  Spelling’s husband, Home Sweet
Hollywood  star  Dean  McDermott,  recently  telling  InTouch
Magazine all about his family’s interesting hobbies.  One of
their favorites?  Mani-pedis.  “I call it ‘Male Polish,’” said
McDermott.  “We started doing each other’s nails, and I love
it.  I’m wearing blue right now on my toes!  I don’t know why
everyone doesn’t do it!”  Spelling adds, “I wanted to paint my
nails gun metal for the night, so I borrowed [Dean’s] nail
polish.”   The  couple’s  young  children  also  like  to
participate.  “Whenever we can, they come get manicures and
pedicures with us and they love it!” said McDermott.  “Liam
has blue and red on his toes like Spider-Man this week and
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green on his fingernails like The Hulk.”What are some fun
bonding activities for you and your partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

You  don’t  always  need  a  reservation  at  an  extravagant
restaurant to make your date memorable.  Try partaking in some
fun activities  for easy laughs and quality one-on-one time.
 Cupid has a few ideas:

1. Board game:  Open up your cupboard and fish out an old
board game, like Monopoly or Risk.  Though you may have to
dust off the game pieces,  you and your beau will appreciate
the simple and amusing activity.

2. Movie exploration:  Try finding some old movies neither of
you  have  seen  in  ages.   Funny  80s  movies,  like  Ferris
Bueller’s  Day  Off,  will  have  you  laughing  hysterically
together.

3. Video games:  If your partner is into video games, then he
will have fun teaching you how to play.  If you’re the one
crazy about them, then you’ll enjoy watching him squirm as you
repeatedly beat him.  Your prowess in shooting zombies or
braving the difficult stages of Guitar Hero will be sure to
impress (or embarrass).  Either way, you’ll both be rolling on
the carpet.


